
A RESOLUTION CANCELLING THE PUBLIC HEARING ON AN ORDINANCE 

AMENDING THE CARRBORO LAND USE ORDINANCE TO CLARIFY THE 

REGULATIONS FOR SHORT-TERM RENTALS IN SINGLE-FAMILY RESIDENCES 

 

WHEREAS, additional time is needed to prepare revisions to the draft ordinance; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Aldermen cancels the public hearing 

scheduled for February 23, 2016 on “An Ordinance Amending the Carrboro Land Use Ordinance 

to Clarify the Regulations for Short-Term Rentals in Single-Family and other Residences.” 

 

 

This is the 2nd day of February in the year 2016. 

Attachment A 


